
 

 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 
 

 

 

 6th November, 2017 

 

Dear fellow Residents, 

We have found that a large number of residents, are not aware, that we are 
having our annual craft market this coming Saturday (11th November) in the 
Clubhouse from 9am to 12 noon.  

The Bistro will be open for the sale of tea, coffee, muffins, and light meals. 

For those wishing to sell items, tables need to be reserved to display goods.  These are available 
for a nominal charge of R20, and must be booked through Bev Jackson.  Contact details are Unit 
6, internal phone no 106, or via her cell phone on 082 551 3527 (also on WhatsApp).  Payment for 
the tables are due on arrival. 

Outsiders are welcome to come and sell goods, and the same rates apply for the tables. 

All table holders need to bring their own cash floats.  There are no Credit Card facilities. 

There will be a White Elephant stall, and residents wishing to make contributions to this 
stall, must please contact Libby Baker (Ext 102) or Kathy Möhlig (Ext 142).  Come on 
everyone, we are sure you all have things that you do not use in your homes, and want to 
get rid of them. 

Residents are requested to invite friends and family members to come and “spend their millions”, 
have a relaxed morning and maybe enjoy a light lunch or snack with friends and family in the new 
clubhouse.  

  

 

Cheers, 

 

Chris Edwards -  Communications Portfolio on behalf of your ResCom 

(email: chrisandsue291@gmail.com or WhatsApp 084 582 9129) 

 

 

 COMMUNIQUÉ 

Being a communication to residents about our CRAFT MARKET this coming Saturday 


